Nathaniel K. Smisor

2321 E. 109® St. N.
Commissioner Richard Ranzau Valley Center, KS 67147 -
525 N. Main Suite 320 — 3™ Floor
Wichita, KS 67203

January 5, 2015

Dear Mr. Ranzan,

I was recently elected as Township Clerk for Grant Township. Regretfully, I will not be
able to serve in this office and effective today, January 5, 2015, I am resigning. My
recommendation is that Tvan Goering who is currently serving in this office be appointed
as a replacement.

Sincerely,

AL

Nathaniel K. Smisor
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